FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

White in the state of the state

November 21, 1935.

My dear Mr. Eccles:

Mrs. Hamlin read me your address before the American Bankers Association last evening, and I want to congratulate you upon it. It is well put together, most clear, cogent and convincing.

Mrs. Hamlin, for many years, has been a correspondent of Mrs. Roosevelt's paper, The New York

Democratic News, and in her next monthly letter she intends to lay particular stress on your address and quote from it liberally. I wish it could be sent out to all the banks.

Sincerely yours,

C. S. Hamlin

cs Hamle

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman, Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System, Washington, D. C.